
Before & Aftercare 

Payments 
 

We have a new payment system.  To prevent your 

payments from being declined, please contact your 

credit card company and ask them to add “OSMS 

from Virginia” to your “Do Not Block” list.  With this new 

system everything is done on the computer, you WILL 

NOT receive a paper copy of your receipt when 

paying with a card in person, instead you will receive 

it via email.  

 

Please bear with us as we begin using this new system, 

it may take a little bit longer to get thru a payment at 

first.  

 

If you would like to pay online, everything is the same 

as before, however, you will still have to notify your 

bank to add “OSMS from Virginia” to your “Do Not 

Block” list. 


